
         PPG workshop and Macmillan cancer coffee morning updates 29.09.2023 

 

 

 

• Practice arranged Macmillan cancer coffee morning and PPG workshop.  

Thank you for those who attended and supported.   

• We had 3 to 4 patients who showed interest to join our PPG group and sign-up form 

were given to them.  

• We had social prescriber Cliff who introduced himself to the patients in the waiting 

area and how the patients can get support for their social needs, e.g financial support, 

mental support, health wellbeing. Leaflets were provided to the patients.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• The practice raised awareness and importance to the patients for Breast, Bowel and 

Cervical cancer. Leaflets were at the reception for patients to collect.  

• Coffee and baked goods were provided to the patients which were donated by staff 

members.  

• We have raised £188.26 in cash and some donations has been done online.   

 

     

        Next meeting will be held in December 2023  


